
 

From: 

Councilwoman Stafford-Marbury 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

ATTENTION:  DISTRICT 6 RESIDENTS 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

Join me for our first District meeting. 

 

YOUR VOICE MATTERS! 

Date: Thursday, February 22, 2024 
Time: 6:30 PM-8:00 PM 

Location: Maple Heights Library 
5225 Library Lane 

Maple Heights, Ohio 44137 

 

Agenda Highlights: 

 

 
 Discussion of challenges and proposed Solutions 
 Future and goals 
 Open forum for your questions, comments, and suggestions 

This is your opportunity to voice your opinions, ask questions, and actively participate.  Your input shapes 
the future of our District. 

 

For more information, please contact COUNCILWOMAN Stafford-Marbury at 216-990-4850 or 

Via e-mail to:  COUNCILWOMAN.STAFFORDMARBURY@GMAIL.COM 

 


